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News	Release	

All	Kern	County	Library	Branches	Closed	on	Friday,	December	7,	2018		
for	Staff	Development	Day	

	
All	Kern	County	Library	branches	countywide	will	be	closed	on	Friday,	December	7,	2018	

for	a	Staff	Development	Day.	Library	staff	across	the	county	will	be	coming	to	Bakersfield	to	

gather,	collaborate,	and	learn.	This	Staff	Development	Day	is	held	annually	every	year	on	the	

first	Friday	of	December.		

All	branches	will	continue	normal	operating	hours	on	Saturday,	December	8,	2018.	Until	

then,	if	you	are	looking	to	get	an	update	on	your	account,	access	it	online!	If	you	are	interested	

in	checking	out	a	book,	movie,	or	other	materials,	access	our	eLibrary	online.	It	is	always	open,	

rain	or	shine!		

	
	
	

Our	eLibrary	is	always	open!	Visit	kerncountylibrary.org/elibrary	
 
 


